
Dear Starbuck Chamber Members, 

 

 “Heads Up” or “Save the Date”! 

 

During the coming year, we will be focusing more of our marketing on 

you—the members of our Starbuck Chamber of Commerce.  Our goal as 

your chamber is to support individuals and couples members as you 

continue building your community and our business owners and local 

employees as you grow the businesses and non-profits that serve as a 

foundation of our beautiful region.   

 

Growing on the Prairie 
Chamber Member Highlights 

 
 

“Growing on the Prairie” will be the title of the series.  Starting in 

February, we will call to schedule a short visit—to your facility, home, or 

your favorite coffee shop—for a photo shoot and a quick chat about your 

life, business, and Starbuck connection.  We’ll post each bio (hopefully 2-3 

per month) on the Chamber’s Facebook page, our Chamber website, and 

the What’s Happening in Pope County site as well as sending each bio to 

our membership. 

 

So, expect a call and visit from Rita Larson.  She will NOT take up much of 

your time, she promises, and plans to keep the series fun and easy. After 

all, isn’t this how we see Starbuck and want others to see us too?  Let us 

learn more about your business, your history, and commitment to our 

community.  Questions? Contact the Chamber at (320) 239-4220 or 

starbuckchamber@gmail.com.  

https://www.facebook.com/StarbuckChamberOfCommerce/
https://starbuckmn.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/whatshappeningpopecomn/
mailto:stabuckchamber@gmail.com

